
Dear Humanity Projects subscribers, 

Welcome to our project. We thank you for your interest and humbly hope we’re up to the task ahead of 

us. We’ll use periodic emails to keep you informed on updates to the website content, bug fixes or any 

special news from ongoing projects. 

Email update # 1. 

The following updates to our website have been performed since the website launch on 8/11/2022: 

 

- Update of the Europe excess mortality analysis with the latest data from Eurostat on 15/11/2022. 

- Several bug fixes on our website navigation.  

- Creation of back-office software to manage subscriber activity and contacts.  

 

Issues on which we are currently working: 

- Mobile friendly website. 

- US analysis. 

 

Thank you for your support. Wishing you all a great day, 

The Humanity Projects team. 

 


